LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 4th SEPTEMBER 2015
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Jeanette Evans, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), David Higham, Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Tommy Hutchinson.
 APOLOGIES
Michelle Kirk (EIA). 
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· Awaiting details of the Carlisle Capital One Cup sale. 
EIA UPDATE
· Nothing to report. 
MEMBERSHIP
· Following the membership renewal letters being sent out in August, approximately 56 have so far been returned. New membership packs will be sent out on 30th September 2015.

SOCIAL UPDATE/PODCAST
· The Social Secretary confirmed that the acts for the Christmas Dinner have been booked.
· The Facebook page appears to be well supported.

· The next Podcast is currently being prepared.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· A report was to follow this month, however this has been delayed and a report will be available hopefully for the next meeting. 
AOB
· The Social Secretary is going to Paris to represent the LDSA at a CAFE conference and has been awarded funding from them for his travel expenses.
· A newsletter will be published shortly as this has been delayed due to a lack of cooperation from people who had promised to contribute features for it.
· The Chairman is going to watch Tranmere Rovers as a guest of LPF to view the new disabled facilities that have been installed.
· The Large Print fixture lists have been given out to those who requested them.
NEXT MEETING
Friday 9th October 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

